
Looking
Ahead

SEPT 16
Picture Day-
Tu/Th kinder only
SEPT 17
Picture Day

Links
Powerschool
School Website

School Supply
List 2025/2026

Hills & Hoof
Hustle

With the Dawe Run being cancelled, we’ve
teamed up with Hunting Hills to host our
inaugural Hills & Hoof Hustle on October
2nd. All Gr. 4 and 5 students will participate
with HHHS runners to complete a 3km loop
around our neighborhood. Please ensure you
have complete the Neighborhood Walking
Field Trip form for your child to
participate.   

SEPT 23
School Council Mtg.
6:30pm

Weekly Round Up

To Do List:
Powerschool

RSVP
Walking Neighbourhood field
trip form
Technology Use Agreement

Please contact the school if you need help
with your Powerschool account.

Phone: 403-343-8958   Attendance Line: 403-343-8956
School Office Hours 8:00-3:30

Principal- Deanne Good   Vice Principal-Kati Ramsden

@mattieelementary Mattie McCullough
Elementary 

SEPT 19
No School- staff
PD

SEPT 18
Subway Hot Lunch

https://powerschool.rdpsd.ab.ca/public/home.html
https://mattiemccullough-rdpsd-ab-ca.rallyonline.ca/
https://mattiemccullough.rdpsd.ab.ca/download/511525
https://mattiemccullough.rdpsd.ab.ca/download/511525


A growth mindset is believing your brain can get
stronger and you can learn to do new things by
trying your best and not giving up.

 Value of the Month
Growth Mindset

Indigo Love of Reading
Our school was selected to participate in the Indigo Love of

Reading Foundation's annual Adopt a School fundraiser!
Every dollar raised in-store at Indigo Red Deer between
September 5 - October 5, 2025 will go DIRECTLY to our

school to help fill our shelves with new and diverse books.
Thank you so much for supporting our school and for helping

to inspire a love of reading in our students!

Want to donate online? click here

https://indigoloveofreadingfoundation.givecloud.co/fundraisers/mattie-mccullough-elementary-school


School Council has organized some hot
lunches for the first few months of the

school year. Click here or go to
healthyhunger.ca to order!

https://mattiem25.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php
https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php
https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php
https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php


Staff Learning Day
For our upcoming professional development day this month, our teachers will
be focusing on the Collaborative Response Model. This approach is centered

on identifying proactive solutions to better support students who may be
struggling in various areas.

Additionally, teachers will be working on developing their professional growth
plans to align with the initiatives they will be pursuing throughout the year,
ensuring we continue to provide the best learning experience for your child.

If you would like to learn more about either of these topics please feel free to
reach out.


